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Falls City Public Schools Open Thursday 
 (KLZA) -- The first day of classes for Falls City Public School students will be Thursday.  A full
day of classes will be held the first day.

An open house will be held this evening at the High School from 7 – 8 p-m an open house for the
pre-school and kindergarten rooms will be held at 6 p-m.

The Middle School open house will be held at 7-8 p-m Thursday evening wit the North School open
house from 5:30 – 6:30 p-m and South School open house from 6 – 7 p-m.  

Regular daily school hours will be 8:10 a-m – 3:15 for Elementary students   8:15 – 3:20 for Middle
School and 8:07 a-m – 3:30 p-m for High School students.  

The Falls City Public Schools offer both a breakfast and lunch program for students.  Free or
reduced price meals are available for qualifying families.  
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